St Mary's Church

Spring Newsletter 2024

Spring is definitely in the air, the horses have returned to the field, daffodils are giving way to bluebells and the St Mary's bees are active in their hive.

Recent new recruits Francis and Julia are settling into their roles as Friday / Saturday openings of the church resumed over the last few weeks.

It is also planned to open the church on Friday mornings as well as afternoons during June, July and August.





March saw our Draw St Mary's event take place with several local artists use the building over a three-day period. Many visitors viewed and enjoyed their lovely work. The display over Easter weekend was popular and joined by 'stained glass window' art by children from a couple of local schools. Several pupils brought families along to see their artistic efforts displayed. Since then, work by Gill Olney has been enhanced by a couple of children who attend the church and this is currently on display in one of the family pews.

We look forward to summer with the ever-popular, delicious Strawberry Teas set to resume in July and August.

There is also a planned trip to Oxford to view some Van Linge windows in several of the colleges. If you would like to join us there are a few spaces free. Tuesday 9th July